
Connected Living’s Third Graduating Class Recognized at Hall Towers 

 

 
 

Connected Living graduates and those who continue to learn in the program gathered together 

for fellowship, food and fun on May 7, 2014, at Hall Towers.  Joined by Greensboro Housing 

Authority (GHA) and Connected Living staff, seniors in the group spoke of the strides they have 

made in learning to maneuver in an ever-increasing digital world.  Many of the Connected 

Living participants expressed how proud they are of their new-found computer skills and how 

much they owe and appreciate Latte Dawkins, Connected Living’s ambassador, for her patience 

and knowledge.     

 

Connected Living was launched in August 2012 at both Hall Towers and Stoneridge 

communities.    The social networking company provides technology, programming, classes and 

support to get the digitally underserved online.  GHA computer labs in the two senior 

communities are open two days a week for instruction. 


